
From: Anne Roberts-Pierson
To: Elizabeth Burdick
Cc: Alex Samalot; Anna Wynn; Town Council Group
Subject: 3rd quarry applic. Experts for Town of Ledyard ?
Date: Thursday, August 1, 2024 12:26:39 PM

Dear Liz, 
There are now many letters of concern from Ledyard residents on record (see
exhibits attached to July 11, 2024 P/Z agenda where you are placing these)
requesting that the Town of Ledyard seek out and retain experts in various technical
fields, paid for by the applicant (GFI), regarding the 3rd P/Z quarry application
submission by GFI.

Can you share with me, who can share with them, whether or not this retention
of experts for the Town of Ledyard has taken place ? 

If so, which areas of technical expertise are we talking about?, 

If not, why not ?

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,
Anne Roberts-Pierson
4 Anderson Drive
Gales Ferry, CT 06335
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